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To whom it may concern, I am appalled and the country at large is revolted at the 

excessive burden that is being laid at the feet of the most essential and responsible 

producers in our nation and now in this state. Affordable food is of course essential 

for the people of this state and of course the nation. If you say you care about people 

and continue by the cumulative onerous legislation of bureaucratic oppression you 

directly harm the people you are supposed to represent.....STOP! Keep food 

affordable (esp. in the inflationary time we are in!) Let the market do it's work or let 

the workers unionize but keep your socialist/communist stinking fingers out of our 

business. Thank You, Jim Denny 


